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JUNE 5, 2017

NXT-ID, Inc., a security technology company, and WilmerHale client Fit Pay, Inc., a privately held

provider of payment, credential management, and authentication platform services, announced that

the companies have entered into Letter of Intent to combine their businesses in a deal that includes

stock and cash consideration. NXT-ID will not be raising additional capital to complete this

transaction.

The WilmerHale team representing Fit Pay was led by Glenn Luinenburg and included John

Lee and Jaclyn Ammon.

Read Fit Pay's press release for more information.

Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP is a Delaware limited liability partnership. WilmerHale principal law offices: 60 State Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02109, +1 617 526 6000; 2100 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW,
Washington, DC 20037, +1 202 663 6000. Our United Kingdom office is operated under a separate Delaware limited liability partnership of solicitors and registered foreign lawyers authorized and regulated by the Solicitors
Regulation Authority (SRA No. 287488). Our professional rules can be found at www.sra.org.uk/solicitors/code-of-conduct.page. A list of partners and their professional qualifications is available for inspection at our UK office. In
Beijing, we are registered to operate as a Foreign Law Firm Representative Office. This material is for general informational purposes only and does not represent our advice as to any particular set of facts; nor does it represent
any undertaking to keep recipients advised of all legal developments. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. © 2004-2024 Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP

https://www.wilmerhale.com/en/
https://www.wilmerhale.com/glenn_luinenburg/
https://www.wilmerhale.com/john_lee/
https://www.wilmerhale.com/jaclyn_ammon/
http://www.fit-pay.com/nxt-id-and-fit-pay-inc-announce-letter-of-intent-to-combine-their-businesses/

